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March 23, 2020 
 
Dear Students, 
 
This serves as a reminder that the College is fully cooperating and complying with New York State 
Governor Cuomo's implementation of work-from-home statutes for 100% of all non-essential staff, 
as well as the practice of safe social distancing. 
  
This means all of our classroom and administrative buildings are closed. Students cannot gain 
access to any building or residence hall during this closure for any reason. Once it is safe for 
faculty/staff to return to campus, the College will work collaboratively with students to help them 
gain entry to their residence halls to get the belongings they need. Until then, please follow the stay-
at-home guidelines put in place in many states to keep yourselves and others safe. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Nate Friesema 
Assistant Dean of Students 
 


